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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
 

YEAR 6 VISIT TO THE BOX AND WWII WALK: TUESDAY 27th FEBRUARY 2024 
 

As you may be aware, our topic for this term has been World War Two. In Year 6, we have 

been learning about the impact of World War Two on Britain and Plymouth.  To further support 

and enhance your child’s learning about our topic, we have arranged for the Year 6 children 

to visit The Box on Tuesday 27th February 2024 followed by a walk of significant landmarks 

affected by World War Two including Charles Church and Portland Square memorial . During 

our visit, the children will have the opportunity to experience and understand how the Blitz 

impacted Plymouth.  

 

As we will be walking to the Box, we recommend children to wear trainers on this day. Children 

will still be expected to wear school uniform and bring a waterproof coat, snack and drink. We 

recommend children bring a bag to place these items in.  

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us. We are sure that you will agree 

that this is a very exciting trip for the children to look forward to.  

 

PLEASE RETURN THE SLIP TO SCHOOL BY FRIDAY 9th FEBRUARY 2024.  

 

Kind regards, from the Year 6 Team.265 

 

 

YEAR 6 visit to the Box and WWII Walk: Tuesday 27th February 2024 

 
Child’s Name………………………………………………….  Class………………………………. 

 

I am happy for my child to take part in the above trip.  Yes/No (Please indicate) 
I will provide a home packed lunch for my child.  Yes/No (Please indicate) 

I would like a school pack lunch:   ham  cheese (please indicate) 

I am available to volunteer for the trip. Yes / No 

I authorise those in charge to seek emergency medical treatment for my child should the need arise. 
 

Signed…………………………………….Parent/Guardian     Date……………………………….. 
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